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Conclusion
In conclusion, it can be said that the Erasmus+ project ‚Green 
schools for a bright green future – small steps can make a 
difference‘ was very successful as all participating teachers 
profited from the project work both on a professional and 
personal level. All participants are willing to continue the 
topic related work, have learned about new teaching 
methods, improved their language skills and have made new 
contacts that will last. 
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